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Works notification  |  6 June 2023 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear staff and parents/carers, 

On Thursday 1 June 2023, a light became dislodged and fell in a classroom in Building E at Kirrawee 
Public School.  

No one was injured from the incident and the classroom was evacuated immediately to keep students 
and staff safe.  

On Friday 2 June 2023, electrical contractors inspected the classroom to ensure all debris was removed 
and concealed the damaged area. The classroom was made safe and returned to normal use.  

To eliminate further risks, the electrical contractors took preventative measures and inspected all 
lights in Building E to ensure they are all correctly fixed into the ceiling.  

Works to replace the damaged light fitting will take place as soon as the replacement light arrives and 
can be installed by licenced contractors. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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